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Vision Care Participates in KCC Health Fair

On Saturday, Vision Care participated in the
Korean Community Center of Tenafly's
annual Health Living Expo, where we provided
free eye screening for cataracts, glaucoma, and
other eye diseases.

Led by our dedicated volunteers Dr. John Lee,
Jacey and Sara, we examined 54 community
members. 

Thank you for a job well done!

Our 6th Annual Local Eye
Camp will be held on
Saturday, November 12th!

During this upcoming community event to be
held at KCS (Korean Community Services
of Metropolitan New York) in Bayside
Queens, we will be providing free

http://visioncareusa.org


eye examinations and selecting up to 5
individuals to receive free cataract surgeries. 

Must be 18+ and uninsured to qualify.

For more information, please contact Amy
Ahn at info@vcs2020.org.
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